
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

 

 

Subject: Report from Treasurer/Administrator 

Agenda Date: September 9, 2021 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the report of the Treasurer/Administrator dated September 9, 
2021. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Vaccination Policy 
The Chief Medical Officer of Health for the Province is requiring certain businesses to have a Vaccination 
Policy in place by September 7th.  For us, this would require one for the Ambulance Services.  We are in 
conversation with DNSSAB who is in conversation with other EMS services in North Eastern Ontario in 
developing a policy and an education program for EMS services in our area.  Our information is that our 
paramedics have all received their second doses so while we may be a little tardy having a policy in place 
with the provincial deadline the need to have one is offset by the vaccination record. 
 
As it relates to other departments of the municipality, Staff are compiling information to bring to the Meting 
of Council on September 30th to enable Council to debate the need and, if deemed necessary, what a 
vaccination policy would look like for the Municipality of Temagami. 
 
In other vaccination matters, now that the Province has announced the vaccine passport and where proof 
of vaccination is required, we will be having discussions with the Family Health on how this will work with 
the fitness centre and the after-hours access. 
 
Grant Programs 
We have passed stage one of our Economic Development Officer grant program through FEDNOR.  
Application to the second stage is being prepared.  We are working on securing this funding to assist the 
start of the Temagami Economic Development Corporation. 
 
ICIP Green 
We applied through the ICIP Green fund for repairs to the Temagami South Water Tower, the second 
treatment train for the Temagami South Water Treatment Plant and ensuring the chemical pump controls 
are up to date.  Including a built-in contingency, the expenditure amount for this grant application is in the 
neighbourhood of $4 million. 
 
Staff Day 
On September 16, as our office is closed to the Public, we are taking advantage of this and having a 
team building day designed using the Fish philosophy which will hopefully translate in to a better 
functioning Staff.  We will put notification out in the normal fashion. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


